
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

This notice is posted to inform the public that the Tucson - Pima 
County Historical Commission (TPCHC) is invited to (or may 
participate in) the following event: 

 
 
  Event: Pima’s Neon Holiday Reception 
 

Location: 4905 E. Broadway Blvd.  
Tucson, Az 85709 
 
Tenth Avenue, between Drachman and Mabel 
streets, northwest side of Downtown Campus 

 
  Date:  December 14, 2022 
 
  Time: 5:00 - 6:30 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 

Note:  A quorum of the Tucson – Pima County Historical Commission 
(TPCHC) may be in attendance.  However, no items of business are scheduled 
to be discussed.  No legal actions, proceedings or deliberations which 
foreseeably could lead to legal action shall be taken at this gathering. 


